
4n. Member Supervision 
Nevada Volunteers recommends having clear disciplinary policies for AmeriCorps members.  
Member concerns should be well documented in member files.  Any serious member 
disciplinary actions should be discussed with your AmeriCorps program contact.  Nevada 
Volunteers recommends having clear Corrective Action Plans for members who are not in 
compliance with their Member Service Agreement and addressing issues promptly.  Many 
programs express frustration with member supervision during the middle and end of the 
program year. Clear policies that are consistently followed will help to prevent these issues. 

 
 


